G IRAL OFFICES — FORT WORTH, TEXASf

RICHARDSON AND BASS
5. J. SCARBOROUGH

E. W. SAMPSON
SUPERINTHENDENT DISTRICT OFFICE CHIEF CLERK

P. O. Box 1178
MONAHANS, TEXAS

February 12, 1954

Mr, L. A. Hanson, 0il & Gas Inspector
New Mexico 0Oil Conservation Commission
205 Carper Building

Artesia, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Hanson:

We acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 9th in which

you request Form C-102 setting out the projected depth of our
Julia Beeman etal well No. 1, since it has exceeded the 7,000

foot depth as approved on Form C-1Cl.

It is customary for our Fort Worth office to handle
application to drill and deepen farms and we have requested
them to furnish you Form C-102.

Yours very truly,
RICHARDSON & B43S ///
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{ .
Sk’éz;d. Scarborough
&
SJS:bjp
cc: Mr, K. C, Howard
c¢/o Richardson & Bass
1211 Fort Worth Nat'l Bank Bldg.
Fort Worth, Texas



